
Lights in the Pines, Scouts Troop 321, the City of Perham & Parks Board assume no risk; and by acceptance of this agreement, the displayer 
expressly releases those named above from any and all liability for any damage, injury or loss to any person or goods which may arise from the 
rental and occupation of said site by the displayer and agrees to hold and save those named above harmless of any loss or damage by reason 
thereof. The displayer also agrees to save those named above harmless from any and all claims made, which arise out of exhibit by displayer at 
the Lights in the Pines at the Pioneer Grounds in Perham, MN 

I have read and accept the terms and conditions stated in this application. 

Signature & Title_________________________________________________________________________Date__________________________ 

 
Set-up ~ Display set-up will begin on Monday, October 7nd. All 
display set-ups must be completed by 6pm on Monday, 
November 18th. Please make sure your display is well anchored, 
in case of high winds.  

Teardown ~ Displays may be dismantled and removed beginning 
Thursday, December 26, 2024. Please remove everything you 
brought into the park as soon as possible, but for sure by April 1st.  

Security ~ There is limited security at the park 

We will do our best to fence off the display area when not in use. Any 
damage or maintenance to displays is the responsibility of the 
displayer. Displayers are encouraged to check their displays often to 
keep them looking good. You will be responsible to carry insurance on 
your displays, if you wish. We will make every effort to notify 
displayers of any problems. 

• We encourage the use of LED lights, but not necessary 

For more information or questions email lightsinthepines@gmail.com  

mailto:lightsinthepines@gmail.com

